
  

 

(English translation) 

No. BGRIM 1/2563 

 14 January 2020 

Subject Progress of the Investment in Ground-Mounted Solar Farm Project in Serie Saophoan, Banteay 

Meanchey Province, Cambodia 

To President 

The Stock Exchange of Thailand  

Reference is made to B.Grimm Power Public Company Limited (the “Company”)’s letter dated 18 November 

2019 informing that B.Grimm Solar Power 1 Co., Ltd. (a 100% subsidiary of the Company) had entered into 

share purchase agreement in order to acquire all shares (100%) of Ray Power Supply Co., Ltd. and such 

share transfer was under approval process of relevant competent authorities of Cambodia. 

The Company would like to update the progress that the share transfer has officially completed and approval 

from relevant authorities has already been granted.  

Please be informed accordingly.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
Mrs. Preeyanart Soontornwata  
President 
 


